
Pre-work for 700: Moving Through the Collaboration Continuum to 
Improve Permanency Outcomes 

 
 
 
 
Dear Leadership Academy Participant: 
 
Thank you for registering for the Leadership Academy Quarterly Session, 700: 
Teaming Efforts to Improve Permanency Outcomes on March 20, 2013.  While our 
session will highlight the Technical Assistance (TA) Collaborative and their teaming 
efforts to support concurrent planning in Pennsylvania, the session will not be a training 
on concurrent planning.  Your learning will be greatly enhanced if you are already 
familiar with the requirements of the Concurrent Planning Policy and Implementation: 
OCYF Bulletin 3130-12-03 and the background of the TA Collaborative.  Therefore, in 
preparation for the session, please complete the following tasks prior to our session: 
 
Read the Concurrent Planning Policy and Implementation: OCYF Bulletin 3130-12-03.  
It can be found at http://www.fcu.pitt.edu/files/Concurrent%20Plan%20Bulletin.pdf   
   
Review PCYA’s Guide to the TA Collaborative.  It can be found at 
http://www.pcya.org/Pages/TechnicalAssistanceResources.aspx   
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on March 20, 2013 at the Leadership Academy Quarterly 
Session.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Leadership Academy Quality Assurance Committee (QUAC) 
 


